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2016 Formula SAE Rules – Public Feedback

Before the 2016 Formula SAE Rules are issued, we would like to obtain public feedback and comments.  Anyone may submit comments, including competitors, alumni, judges, officials. 

Please remember that the Formula SAE Rules are on a two year cycle.  For 2016, no major changes are to be made to the rules.  Please consider this policy when you submit your comments.  

Please provide constructive feedback.  We understand you may not agree or like a specific rule but we hope you provide a positive response on the issue it causes as well as possible resolution which we can consider. If you have an idea on how to improve wording, please include that as well.  

Only serious comments and feedback will be considered for review. Anonymous submissions will not be accepted.  We ask for your information in case we have a question or would like to contact you.   

If the form is not completed in its entirety the rules committee reserves the right to not consider the submission. If your file is larger than one page, please revise the footnote section.

Please email all completed forms to Formula SAE Program Manager, Kaley Zundel at kzundel@sae.org on or before April 15, 2015. No feedback will be accepted or reviewed by the rules committee after the April 15th deadline.


Your Name:
Your Affiliation (such as competitor, alumni, judge, official):
University Name:  
Contact Information (email): 

Rule #
What is the current rule?


Explain your issue with the rule or provide feedback:



What is your proposed resolution?
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